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The program year is approaching the end I hope your family had a productive program year.  
We would like for you to think about your summer plans.  The program will ask you to complete 
a survey about summer services.  Please contact Mona Washington and Thomas Solomon to 
complete the survey as soon as possible. 

We would like to share our thoughts about summer safety.  We would like to share information 
about sun safety, water safety and home safety.

Sun safety
it’s a good idea for children and adults to spend time playing and exercising outdoors and it’s 
important to do it safely.
•	Use sun screen with SPF of at least 15 and up.  SPF 15 and above are usually good for most 

people
•	When possible dress yourself and children in light weight clothing
•	Limit your sun exposure between 10:00 am to 4:00 pm. when UV rays are strongest 

Water safety
•	Give young children all of your attention when they are in or around water in public places
•	Check the water temperature with your wrist or elbow before giving your children a bath
•	Always empty the water from and inflatable pools. 

Home safety
•	Keep all medicine and vitamins out the reach and sight of children
•	Properly install window fans or air units to help prevent children from falling out the window
•	Store all household cleaning products and chemicals in their original containers and out the 

reach and sight of children.

UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

6-5-19  Open House 10:00 a.m. to 12:30 pm
6-5-19 Parent Meeting and Healthy Sexual Development Workshop 
@ 1:00 p.m.
6-6-19 Shedd Aquarium @ 9:30 am
6-7-19 Professional Development Day - Closed
6-12-19 Father’s Day sports event
6-14-19 End of year step-up event
6-21-19 Let’s Play Workshop for Parents 9:00 am
7-1-18 through 7-31-18- Summer session 


